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OneWater Marine Announces New Chief Financial Officer 
 
ATLANTA, GA - Atlanta-based OneWater Marine Holdings, an award-winning marine dealership 
consolidator and operator, has announced the promotion of Jack Ezzell to Chief Financial Officer. 
 
"Jack has made a great impact over the last year as our VP of Finance," said Austin Singleton, OneWater 
Marine CEO. "His passion for the boating lifestyle, combined with his operational experience and strong 
background in finance and accounting, make him the perfect candidate for the CFO role." 
 
With more than 20-years of operational experience developing multi-unit retail strategies as well as 
building and leading teams, Mr. Ezzell will oversee the company's finance and accounting teams. 
 
“I’m grateful for this opportunity,” said Ezzell. “My first year with OneWater has been a rewarding one 
and I look forward to continuing to develop the finance and accounting team while making greater 
contributions to the organization as a whole.” 
 
 
About OneWater Marine Holdings, LLC 
OneWater Marine Holdings, LLC is dedicated to acquiring and operating top marine retail dealerships in 
North America. OneWater was named the Dealer of the Year in 2016 and 2017 by Boating Industry 
magazine. With an aggressive expansion strategy, OneWater offers multiple exit options for existing 
marine dealer owner/operators. Learn more about OneWater Marine Holdings and see if one of OneWater 
Marine’s exit options may be a good fit for you. http://www.OneWaterMarine.com. 
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